
 

Masses  
Saturday 4:00PM Vigil 
Sunday 8:00 & 10:30AM, 5:00PM 
Monday-Friday 6:45AM 
Holydays 6:45AM, 12:10PM, 5:30 PM 

 

Confessions  
Monday-Friday 7:15-7:30AM 
Thursday 6:00-7:00PM 
Saturday 3:00-3:45PM 

 

Perpetual Help Novena  
Tuesday  after 6:45AM Mass    

 

Holy Hour   
Thursday  6:00-7:00PM 

 

*Times may vary, review elsewhere in bulletin.* 

June 16, 2024   Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time  

200 West Harrison Street, Belleville, IL 62220  
www.cathedralbelle.org    receptionist@cathedralbelle.org    (618) 234-1166 

  Green Mount Catholic Cemetery    679 S. Green Mount Road     (618) 234-4858  

Most Reverend Michael G. McGovern, Bishop of  Belleville 
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From Fr. Godfrey  
 

- ABSENCE. I'll be home Sunday night, June 
16, from the retreat I'm giving to the 
Benedictine Sisters in Boerne, Texas, outside 
San Antonio. Someone asked last weekend why 
I do these retreats. It's a good question. There 
are a few reasons. As a Benedictine monk, I 
strongly believe that I have a duty not only to 

the Archabbey of  Saint Meinrad or the Diocese of  Belleville, but 
especially to the Benedictines to use the degree I earned. I 
discussed this commitment with Bishop McGovern before we 
agreed that I'd come to Belleville. Second, they provide me with 
some time for decompression. I love parish ministry, but there are 
literally hundreds of  people who want and often need my attention. 
Going away to preach a retreat, while still work, brings a different 
pace and some needed refreshment. I'm extremely grateful for the 
work of  the Benedictine Sisters in the Church and part of  my 
gratitude is a generosity of  spirit when it comes to their requests for 
retreats. 
- DAD. Thank you to those who have been praying for my dad. 
Last week, he was in the hospital again with pneumonia. He doesn't 
like the hospital, but it does really help him be restrengthened. 
- STEWARDSHIP of  treasure certainly includes giving in the 
Sunday collection, but also involves our support of  parish charities, 
like Saint Vincent de Paul food pantry and our Sister Diocese in 
Guatemala. If  you're able, please contribute with cash, food, or 
your time. Thank you! 
- THANK YOU once again for all the sweet wishes for my 30th 
anniversary of  ordination. I'll be celebrating 35 years of  monastic 
profession on August 6. There will be no celebration! 
- SCAM. A reminder NEVER to respond to emails with my name 
on them if  they do not come from cathedralbelle.org. I will 
NEVER ask you to buy gift cards and send the numbers to me. 
God bless these dishonest people who continue to prey on the 
kindness of  others. 

Have a wonderful week. God bless you all. 

Parish Office Hours 
Monday-Thursday 9:00AM-4:00PM 
Friday (in Summer)         9:00AM-NOON
  
 

Parish Staff 
Parish (618) 234-1166 
Cemetery (618) 234-4858 
 

Rector     
   Very Rev. Godfrey Mullen, OSB 
     frgodfrey@cathedralbelle.org 
Deacons     
   Deacon David Fields 
     fieldsdavid11@spectrum.net 
 

   Deacon Doug Lugge 
     jdlugge@gmail.com 
 

   Deacon Levi James 
     levijames@kenrick.edu 
 

   Deacon Wayne Weiler 
     wlweiler@gmail.com 
Director of Religious Education  
   Sister Theresa Markus, SSND 
     tmarkus@ssndcp.org 
Organist/Choirmaster   
   Mr. Richard Thompson 
     rthompjd@gmail.com 
Contemporary Choir    
   Mr. Paul Lindauer 
     pglindauer@gmail.com 
Business Manager    
   Mrs. Josie Weiler 
    businessmanager@cathedralbelle.org 
Facilities Manager    
    Mr. Daryl Barton  
     maintenance@cathedralbelle.org 
Office Manager   _ 
   Mrs. Sue Pederson 
     receptionist@cathedralbelle.org 
Assistant Office Manager   
   Mrs. Carissa Reitano 
     bulletin@cathedralbelle.org 
Parish Trustees    
   Mrs. Greta Stock 
     rngstock@yahoo.com 
   Mr. John Schaberg 
     johnischaberg@gmail.com 
Notre Dame Academy Principal  
   Mrs. Linda Hobbs 
     linda.hobbs@notredamebelleville.org 
Green Mount Catholic Cemetery  
   Mrs. Carissa Reitano 
     bulletin@cathedralbelle.org 
   Mrs. Diane Walsh 

Sexual Abuse Hotline 
   (800) 640-3044 

PRAYING FOR SEMINARIANS 
Please pray for our Diocesan Seminarians and for the monks of Saint Meinrad in       
formation. Each week, I’ll list one of them in the bulletin here, with an address, so 
that if you’re inclined, you might drop them a note of support. At the very least,  
maybe one Hail Mary for each one each week would be helpful. For this week… 
 

BROTHER GREGORY MORRIS, OSB 
Saint Meinrad Archabbey  

100 Hill Dr. 
St. Meinrad, IN 47577 
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Prelude 

Trumpet Tune in Eb, David N. Johnson 
 

Beautiful Savior, Dale Wood 
 

Entrance 

#201 Beautiful Savior  

 

Psalm 

Taste and See, Janèt Sullivan Whitaker  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Offertory 

O Jesus Joy of Loving Hearts,  

(see right) 
 

Holy  
#879  

 
We Proclaim Your Death  

#880 
 

Amen 
#883 

 
Lamb of  God 

#884 

 
 

Communion 

#389 Here I Am Lord 

 

10:30 AM Choir:  

Bread of Heaven, Peter Mathews  

 

Recessional 

#432 How Great Thou Art  

 

Postlude 

Postlude in A Minor, Carlo Rossini 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4:00 PM, 8:00 AM, & 10:30 AM  

Published with Permission  
 

Music for  

June 15/16  

Eleventh Sunday 

in Ordinary Time  
  ©LPI 
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Mass Intentions 

Liturgical Ministries 

June 15/16 

  
4:00 PM 
June 15 

8:00 AM 
June 16 

10:30 AM 
June 16 

5:00 PM 
June 16 

EMHC D Schaefer 
Deacon 
Weiler  

S Augustine P Storment 

 Sr Tess S Cutler C Augustine M Storment 

 J Goedelman J Townsend M Garcia D Schaefer 

 J Goedelman P Schilling J J Reitano S Szewczyk 

 G Schwartz M Buescher C Reitano P Robison 

Lector J Haar S Cutler A Augustine P Robison 

Offertory 
J & J 

Goedelman 
C Baldwin 

The Bean 
Family 

B Whipple 

Mass Presiders 

 

Saturday, June 15 - 4:00 pm          Bishop McGovern 

Sunday, June 16 - 8:00 am                  Bishop McGovern 

Sunday, June 16 - 10:30 am         Bishop McGovern 

Sunday, June 16 - 5:00 pm                 Msgr. Jim Buerster 
 

Saturday, June 22 - 4:00 pm          Fr. Jim Thomas 

Sunday, June 23 - 8:00 am                  Fr. Jim Thomas 

Sunday, June 23 - 10:30 am         Fr. Jim Thomas 

Sunday, June 23 - 5:00 pm                 Fr. Godfrey 

Thursday, June 27th  
Basketball Open Gym  

7-9 pm - McCormick Center 
 

Monday July 8th  
National Eucharistic Pilgrimage Mass 

10 am - North Nave 

Calendar 

Saturday, June 15: Vigil Mass  
 
     4:00 pm †Joseph & Virginia Pees 
    
Sunday, June 16: Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
            
     8:00 am †Joe & Jean Fogerty 
   
   10:30 am †Edward Wottowa 
 

    5:00 pm Living & Deceased of Cathedral Parish 
 
Monday, June 17: Weekday in Ordinary Time 
 
     6:45 am †Constance Mullen 
 

Tuesday, June 18: Weekday in Ordinary Time 
 
     6:45 am †Paul & Theresa Mueller 
     
Wednesday, June 19: St. Romuald 
 
     6:45 am †Antoinette Klingler 
 
Thursday, June 20: Weekday in Ordinary Time 
 
     6:45 am †Joseph & Drucilla Zink 
   

 
Friday, June 21: St. Aloysius Gonzaga  
 
     6:45 am †Jean Dinges 
         
Saturday, June 22: St. Paulinus of  Nola, Sts. John 
             Fisher and Thomas More 
 
     4:00 pm Living & Deceased of Cathedral Parish 
    
Sunday, June 23: Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
            
     8:00 am †Esther Reiniger 
   
   10:30 am †Deacon Joseph & Elizabeth Stock 
 

    5:00 pm †Joyce Lehr 

      WORSHIP Our Cathedral worship - especially the holy Mass - is directed to the 
Father, through the Son, in the unity of the Holy Spirit. 

The following dates are available  
to schedule Mass intentions:  

 

 Friday, July 5th   6:45 am 
 Tuesday, August 6th  6:45 am 
 Wednesday, August 7th 6:45 am  
 Sunday, August 25th  5:00 pm  
  

Please call the parish office to schedule 618.234.1166. 
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For believers, faith formation is life-long - children, teens, young 
adults, singles, married, families, seniors - everyone at Cathedral. 

Parishes’ School of Religion 
(PSR) at St. Augustine Campus 
 
 

We are taking registrations for 
Parishes’ School of Religion  throughout 
the summer. You may have seen them sent 
to your emails. Please send in registrations 
to Sister Theresa Markus, 200 West  
Harrison Street, Belleville, IL. 62220, drop them off at the 
Cathedral Rectory  between 9:00 – 4:00 pm or e-mail them 
to tmarkus@ssndcp.org. 
The sooner we receive the registration forms, the better we 
know how many books to order next year. Thank you for 
being so cooperative in this matter. 
Actions speak louder than words: let your words teach and 
your actions speak. -St. Anthony of Padua 
 

Sister Theresa Markus, S.S.N.D. 
Coordinator of the Parishes' School of Religion 

FAITH FORMATION For believers, faith formation is life-long - children, teens, young 
adults, singles, married, families, seniors - everyone at Cathedral. 

 

Your Sunday Contributions 
 

Your contributions may be made by any of the following: 
 

• Drop off your envelope during Mass or in the mail slot at the 
front door of the Rectory. 

• Mail your contribution to: Cathedral of St. Peter,                      
200 W. Harrison St., Belleville, IL  62220 

• Give online:  To set up an online account, go to          
• https://www.osvhub.com/cathedralbelle/giving/funds                  

register and set up your preferences.  This is a secure site used 
by thousands of parishes throughout the USA. 

• Send a “check” directly from your bank or credit union.  
Contact your bank, either by phone or online, for your         
contribution to be sent via check to: Cathedral of St. Peter,    
200 W. Harrison St. Belleville, IL 62220. 

 

If you have any questions, please call 618.234.1166. 

Your Gifts to God And Parish 
 

June 8/9: $13,239.00 
 
   BUDGETED ACTUAL          
     June 1/2  $14,420 $17,789.50 
     June 8/9  $14,420 $13,239.00 
     June 16/17  $14,420  
     June 22/23  $14,420 
     June 29/30  $14,420 
 
JUNE TOTAL $72,100 $32,128.50 

 
 
 

 

**Please make checks for St. Vincent de Paul,  
made payable to St. Vincent de Paul.  

 STEWARDSHIP 
Stewardship is a way of life which allows the disciple s of Jesus to respond appropriately,  
with gratitude and generosity, to the gifts that God so readily gives.  
At the Cathedral of Saint Peter, we are embracing this proven way of living our faith.  

With summer nearing, and all of its activities 
upon us--our calendars quickly fill!   

So many necessary and worthy things will compete for our time this summer.  
In the midst of them all, some time for continued Catholic study is important 
too for our faith journeys.  FORMED.org is a great help for us and available 
to us at any time. But you may wonder what you might focus on from the 
treasure of wonderful programs presented there.   
May we recommend "The Wild Goose" a summer series study on the work 
of the Holy Spirits. "The Wild Goose” was a term that the ancient Celts had 
for the Holy Spirit.  It is shot from various locations from Niagara Falls to the 
California desert, (and if you look closely, you'll see an episode from our own 
Shrine of Our Lady of the Snows).  You may even get some vacation ideas for 
yourself!   
This program will remind us of the ever present impact the 
Holy Spirit has in our lives, on our Church, and for our 
world. The gifts and fruits of the spirit are the enduring help 
Jesus promised His apostles--and us still today!  In the spirit 
of Pentecost, see this series as a means of continued study 
and formation in these busy days of summer.   
Find it at https://watch.formed.org/the-wild-goose-with-

fr-dave-pivonka 

2024 Catholic Service and Ministry Appeal 
“Serve the Lord with gladness” - Psalm 100 

Our veterans who started the “Avenue of Flags” at 
Green Mount Catholic Cemetery in 1996 were  

thundering their approval this year!  Our deepest thanks 
to all who helped make this annual tribute possible (you 

know who you are!) in spite of rain and high winds.   
Plans are in the works to recruit more able-bodied  

volunteers next year to keep this 28-year salute alive.  

Make this Parish your Home. 
 

Register Online at:  
 

cathedralbelle.org/join-the-parish 
SCAN ME:  

Thank You 

Each year the success of The Catholic Service and Ministry 
Appeal depends upon the generous response of every Cath-
olic household – it depends on you!! Every dollar donated 
to The Appeal is restricted and supports only the work of 
17 diocesan ministries which serve thousands of people 
throughout southern Illinois each year. To learn more about 
the good works your gift makes possible, visit 
www.diobelle.org and click on The Catholic Service and 
Ministry Appeal link or call Judy Phillips at 618-722-5007. 

SCAN ME 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO WATCH 
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        OUTREACH Cathedral parishioners are called to look beyond our own needs–  
to our neighborhoods, our city, our diocese– and to all the worlds. 

THIS Sunday, June 16th  
 

Enjoy donuts, coffee, and juice 
provided by the Cathedral Knights  

of Columbus in the Undercroft  
after the 8 & 10:30 AM Masses. 

 

   We’ll see you after Mass! 

In the case of weather emergency during Mass, the sacristan will   
advise the priest of the situation. The priest will then advise the     
congregants to seek shelter in the Undercroft. The ushers shall assist in 
directing congregants in seeking shelter. Once it is determined to be 
safe, congregants will be directed back the nave of the Cathedral or 
will be dismissed.    

Open Gym: Basketball Night 
for Young Adults  

 

   Thursday June 27th 7-9PM  
 

       McCormick Center  
 

     Contact Ron & Debra Lassman          
                           at 618.540.0313  

Diocese of Belleville 

Catholic Single Moms  
Meet & Greet  

Friday July 19th  
 

Bicentennial Park Pavilion Splashpad 
4811 Belleville Crossing, Belleville, IL  

4-8 PM Drinks & Snacks provided!  
 

Come hear about a new program to bring single 
Catholic moms together for faith and fun! Come 
with or without your kids– all mom ages and 

stages welcome!  
 

For more info or to rsvp email 
mking@diobelle.org 

    St. Vincent de Paul  
     Cathedral Conference   

 

     Our STVDP Cathedral Food  
Pantry is in need of all types of food.  

Examples are: dry/canned goods, pantry  
staples, hygiene and cleaning products.  

 

Your donations can be dropped at the pantry  
in the Undercroft Tuesday and Thursday  

from 9-11am or put on the designated shelves  
at the entrances of church.  

 

We thank you for your continued support of this  
important ministry.  

 

VOCATIONS 
 

Today’s parable of the sower invokes an image 
of how parents can “plant the seed” of a voca-
tion in their own family. We are all called as 

the Church to spread the Word of God through 
our “sowing” the seed of our faith and sharing 
it with others. Hopefully, our personal mustard 
seed will blossom into the “largest of plants” as 
we live out our own vocations – Priest, sister, 

parent, single person.  

Please join us for a Mass and dinner commemorating  
the 100th anniversary of the Academy!  

Sunday, August 18th  
St Augustine Catholic Church & Parish Hall  

1910 West Belle St., Belleville, IL 62226 
 

Mass at 3pm  |  Dinner at 5pm ($25/person) 

100th Anniversary of our Alma Mater 

For more info, contact Rita Uhl at ritakayuhl@gmail.com 

Centennial Committee:  
 

Rita Schranherr Uhl - ‘69 
Diane Drovetta Kreeb - ‘65 

Jackie Lugge Lauf - ‘71 
Barb Wessel Masters - ‘72 
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Sunday, July 7 

National Shrine of  
Our Lady of the Snows 

 

 

Bible Stories & Crafts  

for Kids 

Retreat for Teens &  

Talks for Adults  

Adoration  

Sacrament of  

Reconciliation 

Eucharistic Procession  

Monday, July 8 

Cathedral  
of Saint Peter 

 

Mass at the 

Cathedral of Saint Peter 

Adoration 

Procession to Collinsville 

Bishop Michael McGovern  
& the Diocese of Belleville  

Invite you to  

Emmaus Days  
Come encounter  

Jesus, the Bread of Life,  
as the Diocese of Belleville  

Celebrates the Eucharistic Revival. 

SAVE THE DATEs: JULY 7th & 8th 

Green Mount Catholic Cemetery  
 

679 S. Green Mount Road, Belleville, IL 
 
 

A Ministry of the Cathedral of St. Peter 
 

             Pre-planning is strongly      
          encouraged.  

                Contact the cemetery staff  at 
           (618) 234-4858. 

 
Pre-Planning documents may be found online at: 

 

https://cathedralbelle.org/funerals/ 
 

 

Join His Excellency, 
The Most Reverend Edward K. 

Braxton, Ph.D., S.T.D.,  
Bishop Emeritus of Belleville,  
for a Mass of Thanksgiving,  

 

Sunday, July 14, at 5:00 PM   
in the Cathedral of St. Peter,  

 

Commemorating the 54th Anniversary  
of his Ordination to the Priesthood,  

the 29th Anniversary of his Consecration  
to the Episcopacy  

and the 80th Anniversary of his birth. 
 

The Intention of this Mass will be Prayers for Vocations 
to the Priesthood in our Diocese.  

 

A reception will be held immediately after the Mass  
in the Cathedral Undercroft. 

You are invited to greet the Bishop and  
enjoy refreshments. 

 

Please RSVP by Wednesday, June 26 via      

Mary Fleming, Diocese of Belleville, Chief of 

Staff, mfleming@diobelle.org or 618-722-5031.  

Resources for You 
 

• Restrooms: a single handicap restroom is located 
inside the ramp entrance, additional restrooms are 
downstairs through the right door next to the entrance 
to the Marian chapel.  

• Bishop’s Library: located in the right side of the 
North Nave. Catholic books & films are available to 
borrow, please return them when finished.   

• Flag Repository: Need to retire your American 
Flags? The repository box is outside the Bishop’s 
Library in the North Nave. 

 

RESPECT FOR LIFE  
 

“Through our prayers and through the         
intercession of St. Joseph, patron of fathers, 
may fathers come to know the irreplaceable 
role they hold in the lives of their children, 
and the responsibility they share in              
welcoming God’s gift of new life!” 

Most Reverend Shelton J. Fabre,  
Bishop of Houma-Thibodaux 

                 Mid-life Singles 
 

                                 Are you looking for a renewed sense of    
                                 purpose & belonging?  

 

Register today for a life-changing  
REFLECT weekend retreat at the  

Pallottine Renewal Center,  
Florissant , MO (30 min from downtown St. Louis),  

on July 19-21, 2024.  
Take a chance and get involved... you won't regret it!   

Cost is $265 including meals.  
 

For details, visit www.ReflectRetreat.com,  
e-mail reflect.stlouis@gmail.com, or call (630) 222-8303. 

mailto:mfleming@diobelle.org
http://www.reflectretreat.com/

